
Pleasant View R-VI School Board 
Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, August 9, 2022 
6:14 P.M.  

 

A regular session board meeting of the Pleasant View R-VI School was held on Tuesday, August 
9, 2022, at 6:14 p.m. in the school cafeteria.  Board members present were President Danny 
Westcott, Vice President Damien Little, Treasurer Danny Westcott and members, Laurie Frisbie 
and Tim Miller.  Member Ben Thomas was present via telephone.   Superintendent Rebecca 
Steinhoff and Board Secretary Brenda Allnutt were also present.   
 
The regular session board meeting was called to order by President Danny Westcott at 6:14 
p.m. 
 
Consent Items: (agenda, minutes, financial statement and bills) 
Motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Laurie Frisbie to add substitute teacher 
pay to new business as well as approve the consent items.  Motion carried 6-0. 
 
Open Forum: 
     Public Comments: 
 Steve and Jeanette Hudson made public comments regarding the tax levy.    
     Employee Comments: 

Valeri Kitchen and Courtney Ash made a presentation on implementing a recycling 
program within the Pleasant View district.    

            
Old Business: 
 A.  An update on all school projects was given.  All the floors are waxed and the new 
bathroom stalls are done.  An update on the video camera installation was done with the 
cameras to be installed at the beginning of next week.  Discussion was held on the addition of 
downspouts and the lack of bids received for installation.  Discussion was also held on the 
coating for the outside of the 3/4/5 wing with no updates given due to lack of response from 
insurance provided contractor.   
 B.  Discussion was held on tax levy with no action taken.     
 
New Business: 
  

A. A motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller to approve the 
SPED Compliance Plan provided by DESE.  Motion carried 6-0.   

B. A motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller to approve the bus 
routes for the 2022-2023 school year.  Motion carried 6-0.    

C. A motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller to approve the Free 
and Reduced Guidelines for the 2022-2023 school year.  Motion carried 6-0.  



D. A motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller approve the 2021-
2022 ASBR.  Motion carried 6-0 

E.   A motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Laurie Frisbie to increase  
substitute pay from $90.00 per day to $100.00 per day.  Motion carried 6-0.     
  

Superintendent’s Report: 
A. Future dates of importance were discussed and as follows:  

August 23- Open House at 6:00 pm  
August 24- KEYS Open House at 5:30 pm  
August 25- First day of School 
August 29- First day of KEYS Preschool  
September 2- Early Out- Teacher PD  
September 5- No School- Labor Day  
September 13- Board Meeting 6pm  
 

Motion to adjourn to closed session was made at 7:02 pm by Damien Little and seconded by 
Tim Miller.  Motion carried 6-0.   
 
Ben Thomas left the meeting at 7:04 pm.   
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 7:40 pm by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller.  Motion 
carried 5-0.   
 
    
                                                                                                                                                                  

 
                           

 
 
 
 
 
 


